
 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE  

January 17, 2025 

COMMUNITY PROTECTION AND BENEFITS AGREEMENT DEVELOPMENT 
 

Santa Cruz County, the City of Nogales, the Town of Patagonia, and South32 have been working to create a 
Community Protection and Benefits Agreement (CPBA), which is designed to ensure the responsible 
development of the Hermosa project. The Signatories have created a website as a venue for community 
members to answer questionnaires and submit comments and or concerns. 
 
This website will be updated periodically with CPBA updates and is accessible at:  https://cpba-hermosa.org/ 
 
Insights from community members, local partners, and independent experts working collaboratively will help 
in advancing and finalizing an agreement that genuinely captures the community’s beliefs and principles. We 
appreciate and look forward to your feedback.  
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https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcpba-hermosa.org%2F&data=05%7C02%7CLina.Betancourt%40south32.net%7Cb32fa3db933247c85b1408dd371c333d%7Cd05d5e5b385d4774b496d0cf85bfa5f4%7C1%7C0%7C638727316780654463%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=sgK%2FnZVwr5rPF4jcbIkpXlCivZVNNRU%2F31DQGtaCwKo%3D&reserved=0

